
TOWN OF CEDAR LAKE, LAKE COUNTY, INDIANA MINUTES OF
THE CEDAR LAKE UNSAFE BUILDING DEPARTMENT

February 14, 2012
Public Meeting 6:30 PM at the Cedar Lake Town Hall

The  Unsafe  Building  Department  for  The  Town  of  Cedar  Lake  held  its  regular  public  meeting  on

February 14, 2012. The meeting was called to order at approximately 6:30 p.m. Members present were:

Diane Cusack,  Tom Cutsinger,  and Greg Parker.  Staff  present was: Town Manager  Ian Nicolini  and

Recording Secretary Jen Montgomery.

New Business

1. Nominations for Chairman of Unsafe Building Committee

Diane Cusack nominated Greg Parker as Chairman of the Unsafe Building Committee and was

seconded by Tom Cutsinger. Roll Call Vote 3 to 0.

2. 13212 Marquette Street- Order for Demolition

New owner just recently acquired property from tax sale. Ian Nicolini stated that we could issue a

conditional building permit for this property in the mean time but would like to stay the course of

demolition order until we hear from the new owner.

Commissioners Discussion: None

Public Comment: None

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:25 p.m.   
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